





Foundation Marketing Support Proposal

1. InPlain Sight was being used by Katie Leao for marketing purposes and it is a very
large expense.

2. By using this outside company it is causing strife between the Foundation and the
marketing department.

3. Ms. Gladys recommended terminating the use of In Plain Sight Marketing due to the
fact that there is no signed contract in place. She will contact Renee Plain and
request copies of documentation of services provided.



	BOARD OF TRUSTEES
	CARSON CITY, NV
	FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2015
	8:00 AM – 10:00 AM

